Communication: C30
Committee of the Whole (PM)
February 7, 2023

From: Clerks@vaughan.ca Item #3
To: Jacguelyn Gillis

Subject: FW: [External] Re: FILE OP.22.007

Date: Monday, February 6, 2023 9:46:46 AM

From: Deanna Ventura - -

Sent: Sunday, February 05, 2023 5:58 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Re: FILE OP.22.007

We are writing to strongly oppose the application plan File OP. 22.007

The requested project will drastically change the landscape of the area (mid rise to high rise) and
increase an already congested intersection that has limited public transit.

We ask that council carefully review all areas of this proposal and consider the significant impacts it
will have so close to an established community (limited school spots etc.).

We also ask council to consider the reasons that no comments had been received as of January 24th,
is the result of the neighbouring residential area not falling within the circulation area of 150m. If
more residents were directly notified of the proposal, there is a strong possibility that there would
be more community comments that would not support such a development.

Thank you for your time.
Regards,

Ms. D. Ventura

Mr. F. Calabrese

Mr. & Mrs. Ventura
Residents of Area 2



